STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

RoYy COOPER JAMES H. TROGDON, 111
GOVERNOR SECRETARY

May 16, 2019

To:  Prospective Bidders

DS
From: R. Allen Waddell, P.E., Division Proposals Engineer | m\!

Subject:  Division 6 — June 5, 2019 Letting

The Bid Letting scheduled for June 5, 2019 is hereby canceled. The affected proposal will be amended and
readvertised for a new letting at a later time.

Projects affected are as follows:
1. DF00268 — DF15406.2009455 — Br. 36 — SR 1747 (Flake Rd.) — Bladen

Please discard any bid documents you have already downloaded. New documents will be made available
for use when ready.

Should you have questions, or need additional information, please contact Allen Waddell, Division
Proposals Engineer at rawaddell@ncdot.gov or by phone at 910-642-3760.

cc: Greg Burns, P.E. Rusty Marsh, P.E. Matt Edwards, P.E. Scott Pridgen Blythe Jordan, P.L.S.
Drew Cox, P.E. Steve Kendall, P.E. Jason Salisbury, P.E. Christy Huff, P.E. Darren Pittman

Mailing Address: Telephone: (910) 642-3760 or ( 910) 364-0600 Location:
NC DEPT. OF TRANSPORTATION Fax: (910) 486-1959 NC DEPT. OF TRANSPORTATION
DIVISION SIX DIVISION SIX

PO BOX 1150 Website: www.ncdot.org 558 GILLESPIE ST.
FAYETTEVILLE, NC 28302 FAYETTEVILLE, NC 28301



